Come journey
with these disciples who followed Jesus!

St. Mark’s Parish presents Season Four of

THE CHOSEN

Every WEDNESDAY evening
6:30 to 8:30
from May 21 to July 9

Episodes viewed in St. Mark’s Parish Center,
small group discussions afterwards
(“Bible study with popcorn”)

Bring a friend, bring a neighbor
& be prepared to enliven your faith journey!

For details, call St. Mark’s office
or Jeff Rice (315-1766)
- OR just show up!



